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Our Ref: MGLA041217-6426 

 
29 January 2018 

 
 
Dear , 
 
Freedom of Information Act request 
 
In response to your recent request for information.  Your request has been dealt with under the 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 and we can today provide you with a response to your request.   
I am sorry for the delay in responding and hope that this has not inconvenienced you.  

Your request asked for the release of the following information:  

1. Please could you share the physical number and financial value of the single use 
plastic water bottles sold at the London Kitchen cafe for the last 3 financial years. 

 
The number of single use, 500ml water bottles sold in London’s Kitchen café at City Hall is 
as follows:  

 

Financial Year No. of 
Bottles 

Value 

2014/15 7776 £8,709.12 

2015/16 7536 £8,892.48 

2016/17 8256 £10,320.00 

2017 to 7/12/17 7104 £8,880.00 

 
In addition to bottled water to take away, City Hall also offers free of charge tap water from 
dispensers in the café and a water fountain. This year, City will also be phasing out the sale of 
single-use plastic water bottles. 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Christopher Harris 
Support Services Manager 
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